
Information deadline for the Newsletter is due by 8 AM on the Sat-
urday prior to the first and third Tuesday of the month.   

Please email anything you would like posted to 
info@ashtonidaho.com or leave a message at 652-3355. 

April 7, 2015 
www.ashtonidaho.com 

 Our next meeting will be Thursday, April 

16th at noon at the Chamber office. Lunch will be 

provided for $5/person. This time we will enjoy 

lunch from Hot Stuff/Subway. 
 

 We have started our Membership Drive! 

Please support your Chamber and become a mem-

ber! $25/individual; $50/non-profit; $75/business; 

$250/premium member. 

Ashton Area Chamber of Commerce 

BUSINESS SPOTLIGHT: 

Come and enjoy some yummy Mexican food!  
 

Breakfast, Lunch, and Dinner  
 

Mon.--Sat. 9am-9pm 
 

Located at 514 Main St. Ashton, ID  
 

Call for your orders to go at 652-7225. 

Looking for web or 
print design ser-
vices? WordUp 
Designs has got 
you covered. They 
host, design, build 
and maintain Dru-
pal and Wordpress 
websites on a fast 
and reliable server. They will help you stay con-
nected with their knowledge of Google Apps for 
business Gmail integration. WordUp also offers 
a huge array of printed products and design 
services from business cards to brochures, vi-
nyl stickers to logos. For chamber members 
they offer specials on rack cards to display your 
business in the Driggs Geo Tourism Center, 
which promotes areas within 100 mile radius of 
Driggs, including Ashton. They recently com-
pleted a post card design/print project for the 
Ashton Chamber of Commerce promoting the 
Ashton area. Look for these appearing in 
Ashton businesses. Give us a call to discuss 
your project today! 

Jake Amen: 208-709-7910 
Wes Hansen: 208-351-5160 

Life is always full of surprises and changes!  

Transitions, turns, new opportunities. One of the most impor-

tant parts in a transition is to make it as smooth and painless as 

possible. Because we feel this way, Ashton Memorial, Inc. 

would like to announce they are purchasing Ashton Commu-

nity Pharmacy from Robert and Suzann Comstock.  

Robert and Suzann have decided they are ready to retire and 

start enjoying a new chapter in their lives. In an effort to retain 

local services, and only have a change in ownership, Ashton 

Memorial Inc. will officially become the new owners on April 

11th.  

A new and very qualified pharmacist will be joining the team. 

Raymond Renouf III has been hired by Ashton Memorial and 

will join the community of Ashton in June. Suzann Comstock 

will continue as our pharmacist in the interim.  

Because we want this to be a very smooth transition, there will 

be no changes to the Pharmacy. The name, location, and tele-

phone number will remain the very same.  

We look forward to serving Ashton in the same courteous and 

committed way that you have all enjoyed in the past. It is very 

important to us that the pharmacy remains a local and thriving 

part of the Ashton community. We appreciate this opportunity, 

and are excited to continue serving this wonderful community! 

Time to mark your calendar!     
Our 9th Annual Fireworks Fundraiser for 

our 4th of July fireworks will be Thursday, 

May 7th. It will be at the Ashton Community Center 

from 5:30-7:30pm. Cost will be $6/person; $30/family 

of six;  

3 and under are free.  
Ashton Christian Fellowship-Appetizer; Ashton LDS 

Stake-Bar-B-Que Pork Roast and Baked Potato; Zion 

Lutheran-Salad; Berean Baptist-Rolls and butter; Meth-

odists-Dessert. Everyone is encouraged to support our 

fireworks display.  
 

 

Questions-please contact Rachel Hatton   

652-0144 

Bill (Steele) Fundraiser 
Bill Steele suffered a heart attack about 3 weeks ago 

while working in Casper, WY. He recently had surgery 

requiring 6 bypasses. Anyone who would like to donate 

in the family's behalf may do so at Bank of Idaho. Thank 

you for everyone’s prayers and help so far. 

It has meant so much to the family.  
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April 8—City Council @ 7pm 

April 8—N.F. Food Pantry 5-7pm @Ashton Com-
munity Center. Picture ID required. 

April 16—Ashton Chamber of Commerce Mtg. @ 
noon @ Chamber office 

April 16—School Board Mtg. @ 7pm @ NFHS 

April 22—Earth Day 

April 22—Administrative Professional Day 

April 22—N.F. Food Pantry 5-7pm @Ashton Com-
munity Center. Picture ID required. 

April 24—Arbor Day 

April 24, 25, 27—N.F. Musical “Look Out Olympus” 
 
 
 
 

**The next newsletter will come out on 
 April 21st.  Please have information to the Chamber by 

the Saturday before. Thank you! 

 

Community Calendar 

We encourage all to continually 

 support our Ashton Businesses!! 

Email info@ashtonidaho.com with your events time and description to get your event 
posted FREE! For more event details visit our on-line  

Community Calendar at www.ashtonidaho.com 
We place events on our community calendars for free! 

Located in the front of the Chocolate 

Moose is a full service Floral & Gift 

Shop and a Greenhouse! Specializ-

ing in flowers for funerals, weddings, 
dances, and everyday special occa-

sions. Owner Rebecca Siddoway is 
excited to extend her business from Teton to Ashton and serve our com-

munity with her talented green thumb! She also delivers your order for 
special occasions like birthdays, anniversaries, funerals, or just thinking 

about you.. Give her a call at 652-5000 !            

www.foreverbloomingflowers.com 

GO HUSKIES!! 

108 S. Hwy. 20—Ashton, ID (208)652-7771 

Now open! Serv-

ing Breakfast and 

Lunch. Tuesday –

Sunday from 7:00am 

-2:00pm.Weekly 

drawings for 3 FREE 

breakfast($7 value). Come in and try our good ol’ fash-

ioned PERCOLATED coffee! We look forward to seeing 

you soon! For to go orders or for catering please contact 

Ryan at 313-0851 

City Council will be this Wednesday, April 8th @ 7pm 

at the City Council Chambers. 

Planning & Zoning Commission will meet Tuesday, 

April 21 at the City Council Chambers at 7pm. 

 

There are several job position openings at this time: 

Lifeguards 

Swim Instructors 

Pool  Supervisor 

 

Applications are available at the City Building or you can call 

Cathy at 652-3987 and she can email you an application. 

A sincere shout out and thank you to Hannah 
McCausey, Laura Bowman and the many volunteers 
and businesses who helped to organize and provide 
our Easter Egg hunt this weekend. 
Everyone’s time, donations, and help 
were appreciated very much! 

A new board was elected at our last meeting on March 19th. 

They are as follows: President: Linda Janssen, Vice-President: 

Sara Bowersox, Secretary: Julie Maurer, Treasurer: Rachel 

Hatton, Board Members: Dave (Jake) Jacobson, Jake Amen, 

and Letha Whitmore. We welcome anyone’s input and help as 

we strive to work together to promote existing businesses while 

encouraging new business development in the Ashton area. 

We meet every third Thursday at noon at the Chamber office. 

http://www.foreverbloomingflowers.com

